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Dear Dr. Mills: 

Gordon W . Day, Ph.D. 
IEEE President & CEO 
Phone + 1 732 562 3928 
Fax + 1 732 562 6010 
g,day@ieee.org 

On behalf of the IEEE Board of Directors, it is my great pleasure to congratulate you on being named 
recipient of the 2013 IEEE Internet Award for exceptional contributions to the advancement of Internet 
technology for network architecture, mobility and/or end-use applications with the following citation: 

"For significant leadership and sustained contributions in the research, development, standardization, 
and deployment of quality time synchronization capabilities for the Internet." 

For nearly a century, the IEEE Awards Program has paid t ribute to technical professionals whose 
exceptional achievements and outstanding contributions have made a lasting impact on technology, 
society, and the engineering profession. Each year the IEEE Awards Board recommends a highly selective 
group of recipients to receive IEEE's most prestigious honors, so you can feel justifiably proud. 

Specific details regarding the award presentation will be e-mailed separately by the IEEE Awards Staff. 

Again, congratulations on your achievements, and thank you for your commitment to IEEE and its 
mission of advancing technology for humanity. 

Sincerely, 

Gordon Day 
IEEE President 

cc: Karen O'Oonoghue 
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